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Queen Elizabeth II Medical Centre Improvements
Perth Children’s Hospital has opened! 

Princess Margaret Hospital staff and patients enjoyed a 

smooth transition to the Queen Elizabeth II Medical Centre 

and are settling in to the world class facilities of the Perth 

Children’s Hospital (PCH).  

PCH is the State’s new, dedicated children’s hospital and the 

centrepiece of the child health care system, providing 298 

beds with the design of the building allowing for future 

expansion. 

 PCH provides specialist paediatric care for the children and 

adolescents of Western Australia and features specially 

designed interactive art works and play areas both internally 

and externally, stunning views into Kings Park and an 

underground car park with 300 general purpose visitor 

parking bays. 

Outpatient clinics commenced on 14 May 2018, with the 

first elective surgeries held on 28 May 2018. The 

commencement of emergency department functions and 

the final move from Princess Margaret Hospital to PCH took 

place on 10 June 2018.  

The Telethon Kids Institute also joined the campus on 13 

August 2018! 
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Your Guide to QEIIMC 
Do you have questions about access in and around the 

Queen Elizabeth II Medical Centre? 

Wondering what public transport services come to the 

QEIIMC? Searching for bike parking? Do you want to know 

more about carpooling? Are you trying to find out how to 

apply for a parking permit? 

 Find the answers and much, much more all in one place in 

Your Guide to QEIIMC! 

Master Planning 
Have your say in the future of the QEIIMC. 

Thank you to all those who have contributed valuable 

feedback, viewpoints and ideas towards the new phase of 

QEIIMC Trust master planning.  

It isn’t too late to have your say, share your ideas and 

take part in the QEIIMC Master Planning surveys. 

Stakeholder consultation is an essential part of planning 

campus developments for the decades to come. Find out 

more at the QEIIMC Futures website: 

 

 

Garden and Grounds 
Landscaping improvements to the north of PCH continue 

with Stage 2 of works scheduled to commence soon. This 

green space will provide a pleasant walkway for staff, 

patients and visitors accessing the Northern Entrance of 

PCH along with acting as a relaxing rest area for all QEIIMC 

campus users. 

The demolition of F Blk is complete and has left newly 

available space that is brimming with potential! This area 

will soon be undergoing works to transform it into a 

beautiful and welcoming piazza. 

Travel Smart 
For any public transport questions, timetables, route 

planning advice get in touch with the TravelSmart Junction: 

TravelSmart Junction, E Block, Ground Floor, QEIIMC  

Ph:  6457 2927 / 6457 4085 

Email: MCTravelsmart@health.wa.gov.au 

 

SmartRider top-up facilities are available if you need to 

add some balance to your card. You can also purchase a 

standard SmartRider or application forms are on hand for 

most types of concession card. The TravelSmart Junction 

can also assist with Corporate SmartRider applications, 

information on Bike End of Trip Facilities and has a fleet of 

hire bikes available.  

 

Interested in Carpooling? Check out the guidelines, read 

the FAQ here or add your details to the register.  

 

  

Smoking is not permitted anywhere 
on the QEIIMC campus. 
Please note the No Smoking Policy for the QEIIMC 

includes all car parks and all external perimeters of 

buildings, including on Winthrop Avenue.  

If you choose to smoke, please walk away from the 

QEIIMC campus and dispose of your butts responsibly. 
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